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OFFICIAL COUNTY COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS	
OCTOBER 20, 2016

The Board of County Commissioners met in special session, by conference call originating in the Sublette County Clerk’s Office of the Sublette County Courthouse in Pinedale, Wyoming, on this date at 8 a.m. with Andy Nelson, Joel Bousman, Joy Ufford of the Pinedale Roundup, and Mary Lankford, County Clerk present.  Commissioner Jim Latta was unavailable for the call.  The purpose of the special session was to comment on the reissuance of final rules regarding gray wolves in Wyoming.

It was noted that the Sublette Examiner, Pinedale Roundup, Pinedale Online, KPIN, and Sublette Trader had been notified of the meeting on October 19, 2016, at 4:00 p.m., by email. 

Commissioner Bousman explained that he had received information on Tuesday, October 19, 2016, from Jim Magagna of the Wyoming Stock Growers Association, requesting the Board to join a coalition of local government, sportsmen, agriculture, and wildlife organizations urging Congress to move forward with delisting wolves in Wyoming from federal protection. The letter, addressed to the Honorable Lisa Murkowski and the Honorable Maria Cantwell, members of the Senate Committee on Energy & Natural Resources, supports continuing of a rider on an energy policy bill that would result in wolf delisting in the Western Great Lakes region, and Wyoming.

It was moved by Commissioner Bousman and seconded by Chairman Nelson to join in support of the letter.  The motion carried.  
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 8:05 a.m.
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